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This summer has been very exciting for our members. We have 

attended several camps and adventures across Europe, not to 

mention winning Bangor Student Union’s Most Improved Society 

Award for our committee’s super hard work throughout the year to 

build us up from the two members we had at the beginning of the 

year. 

Soon after Nerd Rally we attended the last ever Sun Run – entering 2 

teams, one for the full Sun Run & one to enjoy the stroll for the 

Moon Run! We thoroughly 

enjoyed the celebrations late 

into the night and Penny was 

glad she only had a 15 minute drive home to Cheltenham! 

After the Sun Run, we headed in different directions, 2 BUGS heading 

straight on to help with the build week for Gilwell 24, many members 

attending Jamboree preparation camps, and our mascot Boris Junior 

enjoyed a week in Switzerland – climbing the Jungfraujoch (well, in a 

train!) and exploring countless waterfalls and gorges.  

On our return to Bangor in September, we enjoyed a brilliant turnout 

to Serendipity, our biannual Fresher’s Fair. With plenty of new members signing up to join us – a promising 

start to the year. 

We then kicked our year of, first with our usual Find a Role night where local leaders and commissioners come 

in to the university to ‘speed-date’ the new members looking for volunteer roles in the area. After this we 

enjoyed a quiz night, a trip to the fair in Menai Bridge and of course our Fresher’s camp. 

This year we stayed at Felin Bach Guide campsite in Caernarfon – the venue for our Disco Rally next June! We 

spent the weekend enjoying ‘I’m a Celeb’ themed activities such as searching for stars in boxes of gross food 

and syrup getting everywhere during the ‘frightful facials’ activity!  

We’ve recently enjoyed an evening themed around 

remembrance and donating to the Scouting Memorial 

Project, as well as a puzzle themed social in preparation for 

Loughborough Puzzle Rally. 

We’re looking forward to a great rest of our year, especially 

our Christmas sleepover! 


